
 
MAKE YOUR HOLIDAYS BRIGHT BY RECYCLING 

YOUR UNWANTED, BROKEN STRING LIGHTS! 

October 30, 2024 - January 15, 2025 
 

 
 

Drop off your string lights  
in the bins at any of these locations: 

• All Omaha-area Goodwill locations 
• Bellevue Public Library  
• La Vista Public Library  
• Plattsmouth Public Library 
• Sump Memorial Library, Papillion   
• St. James United Methodist Church East   
• St. James United Methodist Church West  
• St. Matthew Catholic Community  
• Papillion Landing 
• Raising Cane’s, Bellevue 

 

 
Collected by Scouts BSA Troop 231 B & 231 G 

If you have any questions, please contact Troop 231 B & 231 G at  
troop231.bellevue@gmail.com 


